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Dear Friends,

Summer continues on in full swing! We're happy to announce new leaders
and the positive results to our Lifelong Learning Satisfaction Survey!

Participant News & Activities. A classroom from our Oak Park Lifelong
Learning Center visited the Vienna Beef Factory Store & Deli in celebration of
National Hot Dog Day. Recently, participants also worked together to
construct a coral reef in honor of Oceans Month. The Oak Park Public Library
Book Bike visited our drop-in playgroups for children from birth to 5. See
photos at https:/Ibit.ly/2LDBZyL. Drop-in sessions are held Wednesdays
from 9:15am-10:15am at 411 Chicago Avenue in our Children's Services.

New Director of Residential Services. Oak-Leyden Developmental
Services is proud to introduce Sandy Vanoskey as its new Director of
Residential Services. Sandy brings more than two decades of expertise to
her role and most recently worked as an Operations Manager at ResCare,
overseeing 14 community integrated living arrangements for adults with
developmental disabilities.

Board Members Elected. Oak-Leyden is excited to welcome four new
members to our Board of Directors: Silvia Brito-Todd, Victoria Ferrarini, Kelly
Kester, and Lauren Shelby-Jackson. We look forward to their commitment
and dedication. We are also grateful for the outstanding service and impact of
retiring board members Ben Crane, Lynne DesLauriers, Ken Holub, Weston
Koennecke, and Angela Pargas.

Supporting Oak-Leyden. This past month, family members Carolyn Becker,
Sharon Dault, Anastasie Sénat, and David & Darlene Wyosnick, made
contributions. Learn more about special giving opportunities for parents and
guardians at www.oak-leyden.org/guardians.

Please feel free to share your ideas or concerns with our team at (708) 524-
1050 x136. Together, we'll continue to transform lives and make Oak-Leyden

even stronger!

Warm wishes,
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Bertha G. M'agaﬁa, Executive Director
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LIFELONG LEARNING
SATISFACTION SURVEY
RESULTS ARE IN!

* % & K R

4.75 out of 5

Participant

Satisfaction

& 0.6 &

4.5 out of 5
Parent/Guardian
Satisfaction

The results to our
Lifelong Learning
Satisfaction Survey are in!
Our adult participants and
their parents/guardians
testify to the enormous
benefit and value staff bring
to the lives of people with
developmental disabilities
each and every day.



